
 

Please join Mayor Dave Gillock, North Ridgeville City Schools 

Superintendent Jim Powell, North Ridgeville Branch Librarian 

Supervisor Karen Sigsworth and Lorain County General Health District 

Commissioner David Covell to celebrate the installation of Aurensen Road 

and 

Safe Routes to School Sidewalks 

WHEN:     Thursday, September 8, 2016 at 9:30 AM 

WHERE:  Aurensen Road (near the intersection of Noll Drive) 

After the ceremony, join us as we walk to South Central Park Gazebo to enjoy the 

North Ridgeville High School Band followed by planned activities at the 

North Ridgeville Branch Library 

 


